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Adding more geriatric chairs to the Lakeshore Hospital’s geriatric department (4North) will

greatly enhance patient comfort and safety, especially for those with limited mobility or

requiring long periods of seated support. These specialized chairs promote better posture,

reduce the risk of pressure sores, and assist staff with safer patient transfers. Increasing

the number of geriatric chairs ensures that each patient has access to proper seating,

supporting both their physical health and overall well-being during their stay.

Requesting a total contribution of $6,182.00 for 5 chairs

Donor Supported Project: Auxiliary


